From: Joe Dietzel

To: "Chad Bala"; "kcfd1l@fairpoint.net"; Darren Higashiyama; Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: Thorp Landing Subdivision

Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 2:49:19 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Good Afternoon,

After further review of the information regarding the 5 acre lots to be built on Thorp Landing Lane,
the fire flow requirements and the fire hydrant system requirements are hereby waived. The lots are
required to be sprinklered from the irrigation canal(s), the lots are low hazard WUIC scores, and the
lots do not have a high ability to expose to other structures in the event of a fire. Thank you for your
time.

Kittitas County

Deputy Fire Marshal
509-962-7657
joe.dietzel@co.kittitas.wa.us

&

To schedule inspections:
(509) 962-7694
To view permit or inspection status: https://co-kittitas-
wa.smartgovcommunity.com/ApplicationPublic/ApplicationHome

If this is a public records request, please go to: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
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